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To whom it may concern,
My name is Ciaran Smyth, and I wish to apply for the traineeship programme at Byrne Wallace.
I have graduated from the National University of Ireland Galway with a Bachelor of Corporate law and a postgraduate L.L.B. To date I have sat all 8 FE1’s, I have successfully passed 6 and awaiting the results of my remaining 2 from the October 2016 sitting. 
Under the mentorship of Gearoid Geraghty B.A. L.L.B, I successfully completed a three month internship before my final year of college. My experience with Mr. Geraghty confirmed my ambition to pursue a career in Law.
I would describe myself as a highly motivated outgoing person with a creative mind. I endeavour to deliver high-quality work every time.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would consider myself a person of great strengths that would be valuable to this firm. Through my work experience, I have developed how to communicate effectively with customers and clients, the importance of being involved in a team environment, and approaching issues or problems in a practical and reasonable fashion. 
Byrne Wallace is one of the top Law firms in Ireland.  I’m personally drawn to the firm due to their wide range of practice areas. There is a real sense of professionalism.  As my undergraduate degree was a Bachelor of Corporate Law I am significantly interested in the Commercial aspect of Law. I feel I could really gather a practical and realistic education as a trainee should I be successful.
Thank you for your consideration of my application, and I look forward to speaking with you soon.
Sincerely yours
Ciaran Smyth


